
Is retirement on your horizon? Let PSEA help you with your planning! 

 

Pre-Retirement Workshops 
December 11, 2019 

January 15, 2020 

February 12, 2020 

March 11, 2020 

at our office located at 601 Bethlehem Pike, Building C, Montgomeryville 

 

4:30pm – Registration, Welcome, and Dinner 

4:45pm – PSEA Member Benefits Vendor Presentations 

5pm – Understanding Social Security, Kades Margolis 

5:30pm – Retirement Options for Your Pension, Steve Nickol, PSEA Retirement Consultant 

As your retirement nears, it’s time to consider which PSERS monthly income options to choose, as well as how 

to handle your contributions and interest account. You may even have tax-free benefits headed your way! 

 

Each workshop date is limited to the first 100 respondents - spots fill up very quickly. Any PSEA member is welcome to 

attend and bring one guest – the event fee is $15 per person and includes dinner and dessert. 

To register, please visit www.psea.org/mbworkshops 

 

To begin exploring how to remain a PSEA member in your retirement please visit: 

www.psea.org/resources-by-profession/psea-retired 

(the earlier you enroll the more money you save!) 

If you register for one of the events but are then unable to attend, please email Kim Smith (ksmith@psea.org) no less 

than five days in advance to receive a refund and allow another member to attend from the wait list.  
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